
St. Michael Catholic Church   

1512 Pine Ave., Snohomish, WA  98290     

 (360)-568-0821 / Fax 360-568-6426     www.stmichaelsnohomish.org 

 

 
Pastor: Rev. Milhton Scarpetta (110) / frmilhton@stmichaelsnohomish.org  
 

Deacon: Gene Vanderzanden / Gene.vann@comcast.net 
 

Deacon: Pierce Murphy/ Pierce.murphy@seattlearch.org   
 

Administrator: Michelle Green (101) / administrator@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Office Asst. Spanish: Leticia Alexander (107) / Spanish@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Bookkeeper/Accounting:  Janice George—accounting@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Pastoral Assistant for Faith Formation & Evangelization:  Mary Anne Murphy 
(111)/ faithformation@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Pastoral Assistant for Youth Ministry:   Tom Hoban  
youthminister@stmichaelsnohomish.org 

 
 

Music: Bernadino Leyva,  Raul Chacon, Melissa Landowski & Iris Inghram—
music@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Funeral— Lisa Tuckett—tucketts@msn.com—425-337-1955 
 

School Principal: Dr. Karen Matthews (104) / principal@smpschool.org 
  Preschool 3-4 yrs. and K – 8th grades            

 

Annulment:    Lisa Tuckett—tucketts@msn.com—425-337-1955 
                          Carmen Flores—silascarment@hotmail.com 
 
Homebound Ministries—Dianne White—whitesred@comcast.net—360-863-
2991 
 
 

 

Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe,  November 26, 2017 

St. Michael Staff &  Contacts 

New Parishioners—Welcome to St. Michael and our parish community. Please fill out a registration form found in the church en-

tryway or find it on our website at www.stmichaelsnohomish.org. After completing, please drop it in the collection basket. 

He will place the sheep on his 

right and the goats on his left. 

Then the king will say to those 

on his right, 'Come, you who 

are blessed by my   Father.  In-

herit the kingdom prepared for 

you from the foundation of the 

world.” 

mailto:frmilhton@st-michaels-snohomish.com


Thank you for helping us support the needs of our Parish community! 

Reaching Out—Changing Lives 
(Capital Campaign Building Project) 

Donations + Interest earned:              $899,302 
Total Projected project costs:               $2,000,000 
 

Thank you for your continued support & prayers! 

 Weekly Activities  
Mondayð 11/27  

¶ Spanish òGrowing in Faithó 

¶ Spanish Choir Practice 
 

Tuesdayð 11/28  

¶ Confessions 5:00pm 

¶ Mass 6:00pm 

¶ Spanish òGrowing in Faithó 

¶ ESL classes  7:00pm 

¶ Pastoral Council 
 

 

Wednesdayð 11/29  

¶ Mass  9:00am 

¶ Adoration 

¶ Choir rehearsal  

¶ Spanish Bible Study 

¶ Rosary Prayer Group 

           
 

Thursday 11/30  

¶ Mass  9:00am  

¶ Spanish Choir Practice (Youth) 

¶ School Commission Mtg 6:00pm 

¶ Building Committee Mtg 7:00pm 

 

Friday ð12/1  
 

¶ Mass (w/School Children) 
¶ Adoration  
¶ Bible Study 
¶ Grupo De Oracion 7pm 
¶  
Saturdayð 12/2  

¶ Rosary/Rosario 5:00am (Men) 

¶ RCIA Advent Retreat 

¶ Confessions 3:30pm 

¶ Vigil Mass  5:00pm 

¶    (w/  anointing)  
 

Sundayñ 12/3  

¶ 8:00am Mass Spanish 

¶ RCIA 9:00am 

¶ Religious Education 9:10 

¶ 10:30am Mass 

¶ Children’s Choir Rehearsal 

¶ 5:00pm Mass (Youth & Family) 

¶ MS & HS Youth Group 6:00pm 

 

 Upcoming Events 

Advent Penance Service—Tuesday December 5th.  Join us for 
confessions beginning at 7:00pm.  This service replaces the regu-
larly  scheduled confessions and Mass. 

Celebration of the Blessed Virgin of Juquila. December 7 / Cele-
bración de la Virgen de Juquila. Diciembre 7. 6:00 pm: Holy Ro-
sary in honor of the Blessed Virgin Mary. / 6:00 pm:  Santo Rosario 
en honor a la Virgen. 7:00 pm: Holy Eucharist. All are welcome. / 
7:00 pm: Santa Misa. Todos son bienvenidos. 
 

Welcoming Social— Saturday December 9th 6:00pm —EVERYONE  
is invited to join us in the large hall to welcome new families.  Fr. 
Milhton and staff will be present.  All ministry leaders are encoura-
ged to attend.  Appetizers will be served. 
 

Immaculate Conception of the Blessed Virgin Mary (Holy Day of 
Obligation) - Friday December 8th— 9:00am Mass and 7:00pm 
Mass. 

Celebracion Del Dia De La Virgen De Gruadalupe/Our Lady of 
Guadalupe Celebration—Lunes 11 de Diciembre/Monday, De-
cember 11th—Beginning with Rosary at 8:00pm (Rosario), fol-
lowed by Mass at 9:00pm (Misa).  Las Mananitas (10:00pm). Mari-
achi 10:30pm—12:30pm. 

Christmas Masses &  

Weekend Obligation 

Weekend Mass Obligation:   
 December 23rd—Saturday Vigil 5:00pm 
 December 24th—Sunday 8:00am (Spanish) 
   Sunday 10:30am 

Christmas Masses: 
 December 24th— Children’s Vigil Mass 5:00pm 
                                   Christmas Vigil Mass 9:00pm 

 December 25th— Christmas Mass 10:30am 

We can’t be with our children at all times, but we can learn 
ways to help keep them safe when we’re not there. All em-
ployee and those volunteers who have unsupervised, ongo-
ing access to minors or vulnerable adults are required to 
attend. This 3 hour program will teach you how to help pre-
vent child sexual abuse. Protecting Godôs Children was 
written and developed by Virtus a program developed by the 
National Catholic Risk Retention Group. Youôll learn: 
 

Á Facts and myths about child sexual abuse; 
Á How offenders gain access to children; 
Á Warning signs to look for in children, or adults; 
Á Actions to take when you notice warning signs. 
 

Date:  December 9th (Spanish)  OR 
 December 16th (English) 
Time:  10:00am ï 1:00pm 
Location: St. Michael ï Large Hall 
Length of Session: 3 hours 
 
You will NEED to register online by visiting virtusonline.org, 
and clicking on the Registration tab located on the right hand 
side of the page. If you need assistance with your registration 
or have any questions, contact the parish office at: 360-568-
0821 

Protecting our Children 

In the Liturgical Calendar of the Catholic Church, this Sunday we 
celebrate the last Sunday of Ordinary Time, dedicated to Christ the 
King. Next Sunday a new Liturgical Year begins with the First Sunday 
of Advent, leading up to Christmas and the celebrations surround-
ing the mystery of God becoming man so that we might  

share in divine life for eternity. As we worship our God in this celebration of Christ the King, we recognize our worth as human 

beings, redeemed in the blood of Christ who suffered and died that we might live, through the power of Christ’s resurrection. The 

Eucharist, Holy Mass, is our Church’s principal means of bestowing the needed grace for us to go to God. We rejoice with holy joy 

in our call to become for the world signs of God’s goodness and love. God who cannot be outdone in generosity invites to the ban-

quet of the Kingdom.  —  Prior Christian Leisy, OSB 



Did you know that you can set up electronic giving by visiting our web-

site?  You can easily fulfill your stewardship pledge by setting up 

monthly contributions on-line.  You can choose how much, how often 

and to what you would like to contribute to: 

¶  Stewardship 

¶  Capital Campaign 

¶  School 

¶  Maintenance 

¶  St. Vincent DePaul (NEW) 
 

If you currently give electronically and no longer need to receive the 

monthly envelopes, please let us know!   
 

*** Please note:  If you give electronically, there are contribution 

cards outside the church library for you to drop in the collection bas-

ket at masses. 

Electronic Giving 

There are many opportunities to join us in the Chapel 
for the rosary. Everyone is invited to share in this Holy 
devotion. 
 

* After the 8:00am Mass (approximately 9:30am) 

* Before the 10:30am Mass (10:00am) 

* First Saturday of each month 5:00am (Men) 

* Second Saturday of each month 5:00am (Women) 
 

* Rosary Prayer Group—Every Wednesday 7:00pm 
(Library)  

*      (Rosary for Life (First Wednesday of each Month) 

The Most Holy Rosary 

 

 

VOLUNTEER CORNER 

Knights of Columbus—St. Michael Council #9664, 
Grand Knight: Jon Lambie 425-334-3109 

Society of St. Vincent DePaul Pres.—Deborah 
Beland  - For assistance call: 425-355-3504 

Check Out Our Website For More Information!  www.stmichaelsnohomish.org  

Mark Moe, Roberta Autran, Clare Morse, Kristina Lampert, Wanda Jones, Ronald Nolan, Vicky Osbourne, Carolyn Balt, Paul & Mary 
Muma, Betty Penney, Annie Gillen, and Tom Freeburg. 
 

If you know someone needing prayer, or homebound and wants to receive communion or a visit, please contact the parish 
office. Names will be rotated each month. Please note:  All names from this prayer list have been included in our Parish Prayer 
Intention Book in the narthex and are prayed for at all the weekend masses.  

In Need of Prayer 

This week, we would like to recognize all the mem-
bers of our community that are also members of the 
St. Vincent DePaul chapter that meets here at St. 
Michael!  The members spent many hours this past 
week sorting and preparing food for those in need 
for the Thanksgiving food baskets!  Thank you for 
taking care of our community! 
 

Additional thanks to the Grupo de Oracion Spanish 
prayer group that welcomed many for a retreat 
“Vida en el Espiritu” this past weekend.  Thank you 
for welcoming people and inviting them to experi-
ence  “Life in the Spirit”.  Thank you!   

 

 
We are requesting donations of poinsettias for our Christmas decora-

tions this year.  If you are willing to help us out, we are asking that 
you bring them to the church the week of December 17th through 
December 22nd.  All sizes and colors are appreciated.  Thank you 

for helping us make the Sanctuary look beautiful for the  
Celebration of Jesus’ birth. 

Request for Poinsettia Donations 

Snohomish Cold Weather Shelter 

St Michael’s parish provides support services, Nov. 12-25 
at the Snohomish cold weather shelter hosted by the 
Snohomish Evangelical Free church located at 210 Avenue 
B.  Please sign up if you are able to:  pick up and deliver 
supplies, take out and dispose of trash, pick up and do 
laundry at laundromat.  The shelter is open, requiring sup-
port only when the temperature outside is 34 degrees, or 
less. Please contact Mary Gleason, 425-312-8033 or 
mgmarygleason@gmail.com if you can help.  Let’s all take 
a step towards loving our neighbors.  

 Altar of the Dead 

Please pick up your photos today after Mass from the 
Altar of the Faithfully Departed.  After this weekend, 
you may find your loved one’s photos in the church 
library for pick up. 

Father Milhton invites the school choir, and the children in our church 
community (grades K-8) who are interested, to sing at this year’s 
Christmas Eve mass. 
 

Rehearsals will be every Sunday after mass beginning on 11/19 from 
12:00-12:30 pm in the church. Please contact Melissa Landowski at 
mklandowski@gmail.com for more information. 

Childrenõs Christmas Choir 

 

Try your Luck!  

Raffle tickets are on sale now for this yearôs School Auction bas-
ket!  You could win a night at the Tulalip Resort and Casino plus 
money for a delicious dinner.  $100 to jump start your gambling 
luck included too.  Tickets are available after Mass.  Drawing will 
be held December 18, 2017. 

mailto:mgmarygleason@gmail.com

